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Zere Real Estate attends ABLI/CIBS awards: Meets with
Suffolk county executive Bellone
May 02, 2017 - Long Island

Pictured above (from left) are: Bellone and Zere.

Bethpage, NY Suffolk County executive Steve Bellone and Marie Zere, president & CEO, Zere Real
Estate Services, attended the annual cocktail reception and awards dinner for Association For A
Better Long Island (ABLI)/Commercial Industrial Brokers Society (CIBS). The event was held on
April 5th at Carlyle on the Green in Bethpage State Park.
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